
From: Wayne Richmond <wayne@humph.org>
Subject: willandra village

Date: 3 January 2008 11:39:50 AM
To: <wayne@humph.org>

To Wayne

Happy New Year to you and all the wonderful people who came to 
entertain us at the Village in December.

The residents enjoyed the concert immensely and we hope to see 
you back in 2008, thank you very much, will contact you soon.

Carol Charman

Receptionist
Willandra Retirement Village
81 Willandra Road
Cromer NSW 2099
Phone: 9982 4766
Fax: 9981 2385
Email: carol_wv@tpg.com.au


